
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: container deposit scheme...

To whom it may concern.   I participated some time back by sending a Submission to the parliamentary enquiry.   I am deeply concerned that because of a change of government in Victoria the urgent drive to control the appalling wastage of millions of drink containers into land fill may never be undertaken by the new Government unless we, the residents, protest vigorously. 

 If the scheme is abandoned, then I believe the Koonung Creek at the bottom of my garden in North Balwyn and because of the constantly increasing population in North Balwyn and Box Hill could result in the waterway carrying greater numbers of these bobbing up and down of drink containers down into the Yarra River at Kew.   I am indeed saddened by this prospect.

Yours sincerely   Mrs.Nina Scott.  
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